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I support HB 2029 with vigor. I am an LPC Clinical Supervisor in the state of Oregon, 

and have been a therapist for 8 years. I strongly support a Providers Bill of Rights in 

case of an audit. In what other field of work can a party arbitrarily decide to claw back 

thousands of dollars, months or even years after the services have been rendered? 

That's like if I decided I was entitled to a 100% refund from paying my roofer, 

plumber, or general contractor, because there was a typo on the invoice.  

 

 

 


